Monroe, Beverley
i

From: Andrew Kordonowy <kord@cerberususa.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:31 AM

To: NDLA, H NAT; NDLA, H EDU

Subject: HB 1483

Once again, our geographical location should not be a prerequisite to having rights.

We the people should be able to walk into a government building to pay a utility bill without having a restriction on our
rights.

Thank you,

Andrew Kordonowy



